
May 4, 2021

Dear Parents,

We have some exciting news to share! This year’s school choice bill, signed on May 11 by Governor

DeSantis, makes many additional families eligible for scholarships through Step Up For Students.

New and renewing scholarships need to visit: https://www.stepupforstudents.org/logins/

Visit the Step Up for Students website for more information on the following scholarships as

of July 1, 2021:

● Students of families with higher income (i.e. nearly $100,000 for a family of 4)

● Siblings of Gardiner Scholarship students

● Dependent children of a member of the United States Armed Forces

● Students with one of the following diagnoses: speech impairment; language

impairment; orthopedic impairment; other health impairment; emotional or

behavioral disability; or specific learning disability, including but not limited to

dyslexia, dyscalculia, or developmental aphasia

It is very important that all parents apply or renew your scholarship by July 1st.

Renewing parents that do not approve their scholarship for the 21-22 school year will lose their

scholarship. Parents will be obligated for the entire tuition. If you have not renewed your

scholarship by July 1st and have provided us with your award letter, your Smart Tuition account will

be re-calculated to include all tuition and fees.

We anticipate the scholarship fund will run out quickly, so it’s important that you apply and renew

your scholarship as soon as possible.

For any questions, please contact Katelyn Snow. Email: Katelyn.snow@rfmunroe.org
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